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CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Thursday, 4 March 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Under the new CMCO that will take effect from 5 to 18 March 2021 as 

announced by the Majlis Keselamatan Negara (MKN), the opening of the 

following club facilities will resume under strict SOP guidelines: 

 

• Clubhouse Men’s and Ladies’ Change Rooms. 

• Poolside Pavilion Men’s and Ladies’ Change Rooms.  

• Massage and Sauna.  

 

Bookings for Banqueting, Social Events and Corporate Events will now be 

accepted.  Please note that all bookings are restricted to a 50% capacity of the 

venue. 

 

We are delighted to report that the results of the COVID-19 PCR test done on 

1 March 2021 on 9 members of the Field Department staff are all NEGATIVE. 

However, all of them will be in home quarantine for ten days from 1-10 March 

2021. 

 

We continue to assure Members all areas of the Club are daily sanitized, 

disinfected, and cleaned. Your health and safety are our main concerns. Please 

be careful, wash your hands frequently, wear a face mask, and practice safe 

physical distancing.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all at the Club, stay healthy, and stay safe. 

 

The Management 
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